
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Jun Barrack <jbarrack@jalapenocorp.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 3:54 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: eyates@jalapenocorp.com 
Subject: Duncan Federal 12- pit construction 

Good Afternoon Mike, 

I just wanted to inform you that we plan to start construction of the 
pit for the Duncan Federal #12 in the next few days. 

Thanks for all your help and have a great 4th of July, 

Jun Barrack 
Oil and Gas Associate 
ibarrack@ialapenocorp.com 
Jalapeno Corporation 
Physical: 1429 Central Avenue NW, Suite 3 
Albuquerque, NM 87104 
Mailing: PO Box 1608 
Albuquerque, NM 87103 
505.242.2050 phone 
505.242.8501 fax 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have 
received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are 
not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail 
by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in 
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 

No employee or agent is authorized to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of named company or affiliated company with another party by email without 
express written confirmation by a supervisor or director. 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.usl 
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 4:40 PM 
To: eyates@ialapenocorp.com 
Cc: ibarrack@ialapenocorp.com 
Subject: Duncan Federal 11 Pit Permit Approval 

May 22, 2014 

RE: Jalapeno Corporation * Duncan Federal 11 * No API number assigned at this time * M-7-9s-28e * Chaves County, 
New Mexico 

OCD Permit Number: 2-13-0011 

l 



Mr. Yates, 

Your NMOCD Form C-144 permit request for utilization of a drilling pit at the above referenced well site is approved. The 
drilling pit is permitted per 19.15.17 [NMAC]. Please note the following Conditions of Approval for this permit: 

• Notify the NMOCD District 2 Office when construction of the pit has been scheduled. 
• NMOCD requests the pit log be submitted to the District Office with the closure documentation per 

19.15.17.12.B(3) [NMAC] 

At the time of this approval, an API number has not been assigned to this well. 

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8 n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720 
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